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LUNAR WALK 
 

Minister for Health and the Environment, Dr John Cortes and Minister for Equality 
and Social Services, Samantha Sacramento, would like to congratulate the Breast 
Cancer Support Group for their hard work in organising the Fifth Lunar Walk with 
such success.  It is also important to commend the work undertaken by the essential 
services, particularly in controlling the traffic at different stages of the route. 
 
‘The atmosphere at Casemates was fantastic!’ said Minister Cortes. ‘I am delighted 
to have witnessed the coming together of a community for such a significant 
awareness and fundraising event.’ 
 
‘As ever, the committee did an excellent job and produced great results,’ explained 
Minister Sacramento, whose portfolio also includes women’s issues. ‘For this I 
applaud them, as well as all who took part in such a worthy cause.’ 
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